Caritas Wu Cheng-chung Secondary School Scholastic Year 2019-2020 Parent Circular No. 48 Matters of the 2020-2021 Tong Fai

8th July, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

For the 2020-2021 cohort of senior-form students, i.e. would-be S.4-6 students in September 2020, a reservation fee of HK\$340, which also serves as the annual Tong Fai for the scholastic year 2020-2021, is required to confirm the slot for enrollment. The sum can be paid through any of the Industrial and Commercial Bank of China (Asia) Limited (ICBC) branches or the General Office on campus, either in cash or by cheque payable to 'The IMC of Caritas Wu Cheng-chung Secondary School from 1st to 10th August, 2020. The transaction slip in yellow should be properly filed and submitted to the class teacher on Tuesday, 1st September 2020. Authorized by the Education Bureau (EDB), under no circumstances would the reservation fee be refundable.

The scholastic year 2020-2021 is scheduled to commence on Tuesday, 1st September 2020 All students should arrive on campus by 8:10 am in full summer uniform with

stationery and attend a ceremony for the commence end at 11:30 a.m.		
	Yours faithfully, Dr. CHUNG Chi Yu Principal	en, Stanley
Biblical Quote: This, God willing, is	s what we propose to do. (l	Heb 6:3)
2019/2020 Scholastic Year Parent	Circular No. 48 Reply	Slip
Dear Principal Dr. CHUNG,		
I acknowledge receipt of the parent circular of the matters concerning the 2020-2021 Tong Fai and	•	ım fully informed of
Name of Student	:	
Class and Class No.	•	()

Name of Parent/Guardian

Date

Signature of Parent/Guardian